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Background

• Consistent with the triennial California Building Standards Commission (CBSC) code 
cycle, the Board of Supervisors enacted the 2022 San Francisco Building Codes:

– 2022 San Francisco Building Code (Ordinance Number 225-22)
– 2022 San Francisco Green Building Code (Ordinance Number 227-22)
– 2022 San Francisco Mechanical Code (Ordinance Number 228-22)
– 2022 San Francisco Plumbing Code (Ordinance Number 230-22)

• The Board of Supervisors made express findings, section-by-section, that each local 
amendment to the California Building Standards Code was reasonably necessary 
because of local conditions (generally related to topography, geology and climate).

• The findings are contained in Exhibit A to each of the 2022 Building Code 
Ordinances, and are on file with the Clerk of the Board in the respective Board files.  
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Excerpt from the San Francisco Building Code Index of Findings:
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Background

• The CBSC discovered technical omissions in the index of findings 

associated with the 2022 Building Code Ordinances and requested 

correction to the respective files.  

• This ordinance would make the technical corrections requested by 

the CBSC by updating the index of local findings incorporated by 

reference in each of the Building Code Ordinances.  

• The ordinance makes no changes to the underlying Building 

Codes, only the indexes of findings. 
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Recommended by Code Advisory Committee 

and Building Inspection Commission

On October 12, 2023, the Department of Building Inspection’s Code Advisory 
Committee made a unanimous recommendation to the Building Inspection 
Commission to recommend approval of the ordinance to the Board of 
Supervisors.

On October 18, 2023, the Building Inspection Commission made a 
unanimous recommendation of approval of the ordinance to the Board of 
Supervisors.
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THANK YOU


